
  Penn High School Girls Golf 
 2020 Player/Parent Meeting 

 
If you want to play Penn Girl Golf this fall please complete the google 

form ​and​ email Coach Katie for the link to our Zoom Meeting!If you cannot 
get access to this google form, please email Coach Katie for the link.  

Please complete this form before the meeting: 

https://forms.gle/vijDkUn6d6sSCiV47 

Who: All girls (entering grades 9-12) serious about playing        

golf for Penn this upcoming Fall. Parents are required to          

attend. 

What: ​Mandatory informational meeting the upcoming season.  
When:​Wednesday, April 15, 2020 6:30 pm 
Where: ​Zoom Meeting Online. Please fill out the google form          

and email Coach Katie ​kbella2@phm.k12.in.us to get the meeting         

link.  

Why: This meeting will provide you with the information        

needed to join the Penn Girls Golf Team for the upcoming year.            

You and a parent must attend if you are interested in playing            

this fall. You will learn about expectations and requirements         

of being on the team.  

Questions:​Contact Coach Katie Bella by email at 
kbella2@phm.k12.in.us 

If you are interested in playing golf and unable to attend this meeting 

please contact Coach Katie ASAP.  
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